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We live in Drayton (postcode PO6 1HU) and we  very strongly object to Aquind's plans for
the installation of an interconnector in Portsmouth.

We note that the plans would involve major disruption in our neighborhood for an
extended period, plus of course major disruption to many parts of west Portsmouth and to
the north of us. 

The plans are totally unsuitable for a major island city with heavily built-up residential and
business areas.

Sincerely       Mr & Mrs   J Nisbet 
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